From the Commandant... April 2007

Marines.

Moving out. For many young people, that means the day you leave the nest. Your first real taste of independence. For Marines, it means "Grab your stuff, it's time to go." Well, grab your stuff, it's time to go. For the last few months, I have spoken of finding new members. That has not changed. We still need to continue to fill our ranks with those who have "Claimed the title", and are still eligible to do so.

We are also moving forward and growing as a detachment. Soon we will be staffing ceremonies for Memorial Day, Veteran's Day, and Marine Corps Birthday. We also have our first of many detachment picnics in the planning stages as well as an upcoming raffle. What this means, is that we need the membership to step up and help out. We have had critical volunteers already, and will need more in the near future. That is what it is all about anyway. I know the meetings are fun, cool, awesome, (ha, ha), but the other stuff is the real reason you joined the Marine Corps League. "Move out", volunteer, be a part of something great.

Meetings are the 2nd Tuesday each month. April 10th is the next. Be there! Also, do not forget to check out our website at www.airlandncdet.org.

Jerry Dangler Commandant